
 

 

 

 

6th October 2021 

 

 
Reading Intervention Programme – Autumn Term 2021 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
This term your child will be involved with a Reading Intervention Programme.  
The aim is to accelerate learning to the appropriate level for your child. The 
children will work in a small group with Mrs Shepherd and will access the 
programme every Wednesday starting from Wednesday 13th October 2021 up to 
and including Wednesday 8th December 2021. It will focus on building 
fluency when reading before then having the opportunity to answer a range of 
comprehension questions, using the text to support their answers.   
 
Each session will last from 3:10pm until 4:10pm. The children will be provided 
with a drink and snack at the start of the session. When collecting the 
children, please do so from outside the main office via Well Lane, where they 
will be released by Mrs Shepherd.  
 
In order to confirm your child’s place on this programme, please sign up to the 
sQuid £0.00 offer entitled “Y5 Reading Intervention Programme” by Tuesday 
12th October.  
 
If you have any queries about this programme or why your child has been 
selected please do not hesitate to contact us at school. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Miss Latham, Mr Walker and Mrs Shepherd 
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